
Minutes for the 20th October 2021 Hartlepool Model Flying Club meeting

1. Apologies for absence
Mike Bell, Derek Smith, Ken Ridden, Colin Kitching, Robert Kitching. Robert Walker

There were 7 club members present plus a prospective new member.

2. Matters arising from last months minutes
No matters arising.

3. Chairman's report
The Chairman was absent so nothing to report.

4. Secretary's report
Nothing to report.

5. Treasurer's report
No money has come in this month and the only expenditure has been paying Paul for 
mower fuel and parts.
Cash at the bank = £1165.16
Cash in hand = £45.39
Total of £1210.55

6. Welfare officers report
The Welfare officer was absent so nothing to report.

7. BMFA delegate's report
The BMFA area meetings have just restarted and there was nothing to report that has 
any major effect on club members.

8. Club business
• HMFC AGM 17th November 2021
• BMFA AGM 20th November 2021 

The club finances are quite healthy at the moment so I can see no reason for raising 
the  £25 club fee this year
As the BMFA AGM falls just after our AGM we won't know what the BMFA / CAA fees for 
2022 are going to be. This wont affect those who pay their own BMFA / CAA fees 
directly.

I'll email everyone once we know what the 2022 fees are then payments can take place
either directly into the club bank account or to me either before the December meeting 
or at it. There is no need to come armed with money at the November AGM next month
unless you want to as I most likely won't know how much you need to pay.

9. AOB
• The cows are still in the field so watch where you're walking and landing.
• We have reports of a broken gate post at the field so please take extra care when 

opening the gate.
• We welcomed prospective new member Andraś Gal at the meeting and hope to see him 

at the flying field soon.


